Jaguar Bulletin



PM-CTC Student Announcements - Thursday, Oct 26, 2017

This student bulletin should be read in the English/ESL classes. Maestros, please post this bulletin in your classroom!

"Education is not the learning of facts, but the training of the mind to think".

-- Albert Einstein

LEARNING ENRICHMENT TOMORROW

LE stands for Learning Enrichment, your opportunity to enrich your learning on Fridays from 8:55pm-9:45pm - ENJOY!!

LE Option 1: PM Student Clubs - "Learn Something New; Meet Someone New!" See locations below:

- Typing Club Rm 300 (Computer Lab)
- Funny Mathematics Club Rm 401
- Financial Literacy Club Rm 502
- Chess Club Cafeteria (back)
- Health Club Library
- Guitar Club Cafeteria (front)
- Karaoke Club Rm. 207
- Zumba Club Youth Center Gym* (new location this week)
- Volleyball Club Quad Space (new location this week)

LE Option 2: Meet with Your Teacher(s) – "Get Academic Support!"

IF you would like to meet with your teacher for extra help or to make-up tests/assignments, please write your name on your teacher's sign-up sheet next to the classroom door. Teachers are inviting and encouraging students to sign up.

LE Option 3: English Conversation Club with Maestros Roger and EKS – Rm. 402

ALL students are encouraged to come for a special session with Maestros Roger who will be guiding us in conversations using American idioms. Our topic of the week: <u>SUCCESS!</u>

UPCOMING EVENTS

Sunday, Oct. 29th: Bridge to Justice Free Legal Information

12pm - 4pm, 14271 Story Rd., San Jose, CA 95127. Join the Santa Clara University School of Law for FREE legal information and workshops for D.A.C.A. and I.C.E. Raids. Call to schedule an appointment: 408-288-7030

Tuesday, Oct. 31st: PM-CTC Spirit Day

Spirit Day is coming! We will have a special program and bell schedule next Tuesday, October 31st. Details will be shared in a special bulletin tomorrow.

^{*}Exit school through front gate on White Rd., turn right, walk past construction to Youth Center (first building on right.)

Thursday, Nov. 2nd: First Q2 Meeting of the Female Empowerment and Leadership Club

This student club will meet in room 205 during the dinner break next Thursday. See Maestra Susana Luna (room 205) or Maestra Araceli Sandoval (room 504) for more information.

Friday, Nov. 3rd: EPHS College Day

Our annual College Day is scheduled to take place Nov 3rd. This is a great way to research and gather information for your educational needs.

Monday, November 6th: Drop/Add Deadline

Last day to drop or add a course is! Courses not dropped will appear on your transcript. It is also the last day to add a class for course credit. We have a lot of great elective classes for students to take: PE, Keyboarding, Art, Spanish, and Math Lab.

STUDENT ANNOUNCEMENTS

Starting A New Student Club

If you would like to start a student club for quarter 2, please see Maestro EKS, Academy Principal, during the break.

Construction Progress

EP construction project continues to be running on or ahead of schedule!! Thank you students for your flexibility and understanding while we continue under construction.

Main Office Hours

The front office is closed at 10pm. Please contact the campus supervisors for assistance after that time.

Escuela Popular Dual Language Academy

Do you have school-aged children? Our Dual Language Academy offers bilingual education for grades Transitional Kinder – 8th Grade. Desire for your children to be bi-lingual? Enroll them at our Dual Language. We are accepting enrollments now for the next school year. Schedule a visit/tour or call 408-275-7190.

ESCUELA POPULAR STUDENTS ARE PROFESSIONAL STUDENTS - REMINDERS:

EPHS Students Ensure our Students are Healthy!

If you have not submitted your TB test results, please do so immediately. Because you are enrolled and attending school, it is very important for you to complete this requirement immediately. If you have any questions, please visit one of our registrars in the office.

EPHS Students Keep Their Personal Information Current!

Keep your personal information and emergency contact information current with us. If you have any changes, please go to the front office and complete a personal information change form.

EPHS Students Attend School on Fridays!

End your school-week strong by coming to school on Fridays. Friday is the most important day of the week because if you are absent, you are playing "catch-up" the following week. This is also your opportunity to find out from your teachers if there is any incomplete work that needs to be finished over the weekend.

EPHS Students Do Not Use/Consume Alcoholic Beverages, Marijuana, and Tobacco at School!

By state law, alcoholic beverages are not allowed on our school campus. Marijuana and tobacco products also cannot be used/smoked within 1000 feet of the school campus. Students who violate these laws are subject to expulsion.

Please do not bring these items to school EVER!